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Labor Letter Wins Burton/ALA Award

Insights

5.01.09


(Labor Letter, May 2009)

We were honored to learn that the Labor Letter is the 2009 Burton Award recipient for Best Law

Firm Newsletter. In conjunction with the Association of Legal Administrators and the Library of

Congress, the Burton Foundation selects the best law firm newsletter judged on factors which

include writing style and technique, research, analysis, and content. Winners are selected by a panel

of law school professors representing some of the nation's most prestigious law schools, as well as

leading legal professionals and members of 


the judiciary.

We were especially proud of the comment of William C. Burton, a practicing attorney and founder

and chairman of the Burton Awards, who said: "The competition among law firm newsletters was

the most intense we've ever seen. The Fisher Phillips Labor Letter has surpassed our highest

standards." We will strive to continue to achieve those standards.
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